

OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC AND ASSOCIATE PROVOST

8888 University Drive,

Burnaby, BC Canada V5A 1S6 TEL: 778.782.4636

FAX: 778.782.5876

avpcio@sfu.ca

www.sfu.ca/vpacademi

MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION

Senate

DATE

July 15, 2011

FROM

Bill Krane, Chair

1/1

PAGES

Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies

RE:

Faculty of Health Sciences

For information:

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of July 7 2011, SCUS approved the following curriculum revisions:

1. Faculty of Health Sciences [SCUS 11-38]

The re-instatement of HSCI 170 from temporarily withdrawn effective Summer 2012.

Senators wishing to consult a more detailed report of curriculum revisions may do so on the Web at http://www.sfu.ca/senate/Senate agenda.html following the posting of the agenda. If you are unable to access the information, please call 778-782-3168 or email shelley gair@sfu.ca.



FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES

PHONE (778) 782-4821 FAX (778) 782-5927

MEMORANDUM

TO:

SCUS

FROM:

Kitty Corbett, Director, Undergraduate Programs, Faculty of Health

Sciences

RE:

Adding HSCI 170 to SFU Calendar

DATE:

June 28, 2011

We are asking SCUS to approve adding HSCI 170 – Working for Health to the SFU Calendar.

Rationale:

We requested the course's temporary withdrawal from SFU Calendar in December 2009. The course will be taught in the next academic year.